
 

 
 
8 May 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As you may be aware, there is a noticeable increase in the use of ‘fidget toys’ in school. These toys 
are very distracting and can interrupt the learning of our students. As a result, I am writing to inform 
you that these ‘toys’ are not permitted in school. If they are used in lessons, they will be confiscated. 
 
Some students have been given objects to support focus or concentration by school staff. All 
Staff are aware of who these students are and those students are able to continue their use. 
 
Once again, thank you for your continued support and do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 
queries. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Emma Mellen 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


